MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
LETTER OF DECISION

October 18, 2002

J. Austill Crabtree, Jr.
P. O. Box 68
Semmes, AL 36575

Re: Case#Z0N2001-02312 (Planned Unit Development)
Crabtree's Second Addition to North Road
North side of North Road, 550’ + East of Navco Road.

Dear Applicant(s):

At its meeting on October 17, 2002, the Planning Commission granted a one-year extension of
approval for the above referenced Planned Unit Development Approval to allow reduced lot
widthsin a single-family residential subdivision.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895.

Sincerdly,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
Victor McSwain, Secretary

By: /9 Richard Olsen, Planner 11



